								January 20, 2021


The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., January 20, 2021 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and councilmembers Alice Lackey, Kylee Bergstrom, Mike Stallbaumer, Jim Mitchell, Ray Shinn and Steve Bennett were present. Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Erin Toby and Tami Haverkamp.

Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the January 6, 2021 council meeting.  Jim Mitchell, Alice Lackey, Kylee Bergstrom, Mike Stallbaumer and Ray Shinn voted aye, while Steve Bennett abstained as he was not at that meeting.

The council answered questions for the first step in the search process for the LEAPS Administrator Search.  The governing body decided they would participate in the initial candidate survey, and for the initial interview they would use skype and pay motel costs for one night if needed and have same-day final interviews.

At 7:43 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.
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